
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
Chuck Hughes, Superintendent 

9525 E. Highland Road                               Telephone (810) 626-2100 

Howell, Michigan 48843                           Fax (810) 626-2101 

 

January 10, 2024 

 

Dear HCS Community: 

 

Hartland Schools Shine with Michigan Department of Education Grade Release:  All HCS buildings 

received outstanding marks from the Michigan Department of Education according the latest Michigan Public 

School Report Card released in December of 2023.  

 

“A” and REWARD School: 

Creekside Elementary, Lakes Elementary, Round Elementary, Village Elementary, Farms Intermediate, 

Hartland Middle School, and Hartland High School 

 

“Compliant and Met” the Best Possible Rating for Alternative Schools: 

LEGACY Alternative Education and Hartland Virtual Academy  

 

This is outstanding news to report to the community.  Thank you to the students, staff, and parents for your 

continued focus on working hard and supporting education.   

 

Thank You Rico:  Mr. Rico Phillips talks with the Hartland Hockey team annually about the importance of 

living life to your fullest.  He talks about the importance of respecting diversity and believing in the merits of an 

inclusive world.  This year he shared his thoughts regarding the ability of the brain and being empathetic to 

others.  Both are powerful strategies to living a rewarding life.    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Parent Guide Reminder, Free Parenting Class January 11, 2024:  This is a reminder that the county schools 

offer free parenting resources for you to utilize if the need arises.  Visit https://parentguidance.org/ for more 

information.   

 

 
 

Click here:  www.https://cookcenter.info/Jan11Livingston  
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Hartland High School Weight Room Renovation Looking Good:  The Board of Education approved updates 

to the Hartland High School weight room.  See the finished room below. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

“Never forget the ones who saw you at your lowest point, and instead of offering judgement and distance, they 

extended presences and grace-those are your people.” 

-Terence Lester 

          



 


